
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of August 26, 2014:  

 

14-215Z  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on 
the Request by SLC McKinney Partners, L.P., for 
Approval of a Request to Rezone Fewer than 14 Acres 
from "PD" - Planned Development District and "CC" - 
Corridor Commercial Overlay District to "PD" - Planned 
Development District and "CC" - Corridor Commercial 
Overlay District, Generally to Modify the Development 
Standards, Located on the Northwest Corner of 
Fleetwood Street and State Boulevard 

 
Mr. Brandon Opiela, Planning Manager for the City of McKinney, explained the 

proposed rezoning request.  He stated that Staff recommends approval of the proposed 

rezoning request with the special ordinance provisions listed in the Staff report. 

Mr. Trevor Cross, Southern Land Company, 1550 W. McEwen Dr., Franklin, TN, 

concurred with the Staff report. 

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments.  There 

being none, on a motion by Commission Member Hilton, seconded by Commission 

Member McReynolds, the Commission voted unanimously to close the public hearing 

and recommend approval of the rezoning request as recommended by Staff, with a vote 

of 5-0-0.  

Chairman Franklin stated that the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning 

Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on September 16, 2014. 

 


